
REMINDER CPC Application Workshop on Tuesday 
 
The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) is hosting two informational 
workshops about the application process to apply for Community Preservation 
funds*. Bring your questions and hear from previous CPC recipients about 
crafting a successful application.  
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend either or both workshops. See our 
FB page for more details. Light refreshments will be served. 
 
Tuesday, February 11, 2020 
The new East Forest Park Library Community Room (CPC funded the Reading 
Garden project, 2018) 
136 Surrey Rd, Springfield, MA 01118 
6:30 pm  
 
Tuesday, March 3, 2020 
Wesley United Methodist Church 
(next to Mason Square Library) 
741 State St, Springfield, MA 01109 
6:30 pm 
 
APPLICATIONS ARE NOW AVAILABLE! 
Deadline to apply is April 1st and can be found here: https://www.springfield-
ma.gov/finance/index.php?id=community-preservation 
 
For more information send a Facebook message or email to: 
Klee@SpringfieldCityHall.com  
 
* The Community Preservation Act is funded through a local surcharge on 
property tax bills and a state match on those surcharges.  
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